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To whom it may concern,

I am writing this in support of the proposed Kennel Permit and CDP to allow dog daycare on
Clara's parcel. My family owns property next to Clara and we support her in this venture. For
far too long people have been denied doing anything on their properties in this exact area. This
is a beautiful area that will benefit from permitted activities such as this. Clara has invested
time, money and effort in moving the kennel forward and it would be an asset in the area to
allow her to move forward.

I believe it's important because denied property owners stop going to their properties and that
turns into random property trespassers who engage in illegal garbage dumping and general
harassment. In general property owners in that area should be encouraged and applauded to
move forward with appropriate development and activities. It is clear that Clara

Fassinger's request is something that would benefit the area.

sincerely,

Brian Overfelt
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